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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: PAT WILSON <baypaw@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 4:58 PM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Juno ave street project

I am a senior citizen receiving only a social security. I cannot afford the assessment added to my 
property tax. Top it off interest added also. That is absurd. My property tax is $3,600 this year. I lived 
in a house less 1000 square feet. Repairing the street really necessary. Just repair the pot holes. I 
don't want to lose my house over this increase. I live here 34 years. Please help me. I pay property 
tax no additional cost should be added.   
 
I sent you this email on 4/8 I live on Juno ave. I watch the Council Meeting you had to today. I listen 
to Chris Tolbert talk about the project. We have curbs. One street light is fine. I cannot afford this. 
Please think of your senior citizen and what the impact it will make on us. The cost is to high. Should 
be no interest rate. Remember I pay property tax. I thought street repair was included in the property 
tax. Boy the Joke is on me.   
 
                                                                          Concern,  
                                                                            Pat Wilson  
 


